
Correspondence received since November 2023 council meeting: 

• LALC eNews 

• NKDC Newsletter 

• Confirmation of our LALC-appointed Internal auditor for 2023-24 

• Notification of adoption of Planning Obligations Supplementary Document by 

Lincolnshire Joint Strategic Planning Committee 

• NKDC Notice of Review of Polling Places 

• Confirmation of Open Meeting with LCC and the Environment Agency to discuss 

recent flooding – 28/11/23 from 6:00pm at Washingborough Community Centre 

• Email from Lincoln College Industry Placement Co-ordinator following engagement 

from Cllr Watkinson 

• Email from Branston Community Academy year 10 Student Council lead following 

engagement from Cllr Watkinson 

• Communication from NKDC Environmental Protection Officer following a resident 

complaint about dog fouling in certain locations (area straddles border with 

Washingborough Parish Council) 

• Winter Newsletter from Gallagher (Clear) insurers 

• Planning notifications 

• Complaint from a resident about a builder’s vehicles parked outside a property 

 

Meetings held since the November 2023 council meeting: 

• 22/11/23 – Clerk attended the LALC Clerks Networking Day/SLCC Lincolnshire branch 

AGM 

• 25/11/23 – Various councillors & Clerk took part in the community tree and bulb 

planting at Station Road 

• 28/11/23 – Various councillors attended the public Flooding Meeting at 

Washingborough 

• 04/12/23 – Clerk attended SLCC webinar: Interactive self-guided tours for villages, 

towns and parishes 

• 07/12/23 – Clerk attended Police Engagement Session (online) 

 

Recommendation: 

Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


